

St. Luke Catholic School

529 Harrison Street • Woodburn, OR 97071 (503) 981-7441 • Fax (503) 982-4697

Dear Friend of St. Luke School:

November 20, 2023

Saturday, March 9^{th} , 2024, will be our 45^{th} Annual Dinner and Auction – "One Ohana, One Purpose, Ticket to Paradise" – a tropical theme. We welcome you to be a part of this year's event, and celebrate the aloha spirit with St. Luke!

Our auction is one of the most anticipated events in the area, with hundreds of attendees. This is, by far, our largest fundraising event! It is a success because of people and businesses like you.

You are receiving this letter because you have donated in the past or were referred by a member of our school community who values you or your business! We are asking you to please support our school this year. Your donations of goods and services are greatly appreciated!

If you would like to **donate goods or services**, please fill out the enclosed "Donation Form" and return it along with your items to the school office no later than February 23, 2024. If you have any questions, or need to make special arrangements, please contact Kim Vachter, 503-984-1351 or by email at donations@stlukeauction.com.

To be a **Sponsor** at this year's event, please fill out the enclosed "Sponsorship Form" and return it along with payment no later than February 23, 2024. Please visit www.stlukeauction.com to find forms or to purchase your Sponsorship online. For additional information or questions about Sponsorships contact us at donations@stlukeauction.com.

We would love for you all to be an <u>Attendee</u> and show off your island attire at our 45th Annual Dinner and Auction. Tickets are available to purchase online by visiting <u>www.stlukeauction.com</u> or contact us at <u>tickets@stlukeauction.com</u>. Get excited for a celebration of community and purchase your tickets before prices increase on February 16th!

Since 1903, St. Luke School has been an integral part of our community – Serving to support, encourage and educate our children. Donors like you strengthen our community and deepen our commitment to affordable, high-quality education for children of all faiths, races and economic levels.

Thank you in advance for your continued support in our 45 years of successful auctions! Sincerely,

Kim Vachter, Solicitation Chair Melissa Schindler, Solicitation Chair Gena Rains, Auction Chair Amanda Burlingham, Auction Chair Lacy Kalberer, Auction Chair